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JAMES & KATE
ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

DIANA BALMFORTH

ON FRIDAY 3RD MAY 2024
A SERVICE WILL BE HELD ON THE

TUESDAY 28TH OF MAY 2024 AT 12PM
ST MARY & ALL SAINTS CHURCH, BEACONSFIELD

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER
THE SERVICE
AT THE FITZWILLIAM CENTRE
RSVP see reverse




If you able, RSVP via emalil or text to Kate
hyde.kate@gmail.com
0794 101 8897
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